
Dogs on the Bus 

Effective: October 31, 2021 

Purpose 

Policy 

Define a safe process for allowing dogs on the bus in accordance with 
State and Federal guidelines. Park City Transit will regulate when dogs 
shall be allowed on a conditional basis and at the discretion of the 
Transportation Manager or designee. 

The initial, one day allowance will take place on Halloween, October 31, 
2021. 

Service animals and well-behaved dogs are welcome. Only one dog per 
owner are allowed on the bus.  Owners must clean up after their pet. 

Dogs must be licensed and current on vaccinations. Dog owners must 
remain with their dog at all times.  

Dogs must remain on a leash at all times and  under  control. A 
maximum leash length of 6 feet is allowed, if the leash is retractable it 
should be locked. 

Dogs are not allowed to occupy seats or be in the bus aisle; they must 
remain either on the floor or sit on their owners lap.  

Other pets are only permitted on-board the bus if they are kept inside a 
pet carrier.   

In situations where the bus is full, for passenger and pet safety, the 
decision is left to the driver’s discretion to determine the appropriate 
limit of dogs on the bus.  



 Dog owners have sole responsibility for their dog. Park City Transit shall 
not be liable for any injury or damage caused by any dog.  

Aggressive dogs are not permitted on the bus. Dogs must be removed 
from the bus at the first sign of aggression. 

For passengers that are unable to travel with dogs in close proximity, 
please contact (435-640-7819) for other arrangements 

 Dog owners who fail to comply with the above rules will be instructed to vacate 
the bus.  


